
13 Bowery Avenue 
Cheadle Hulme  

Cheshire 
SK8 6PR 

 
8 August 2014 

 
 
FAO Jayne Hallam 
 

Dear Jayne, 

 

A6MARR CPO/SRO Inquiry OBJ/41 68C-16908 

  

Thank you for your recent letter dated 5 August 2014 regarding the A6 - A555 Side 
Roads Order Public Inquiry.  Having reviewed the documentation and statement of 
case again, I think I will withdraw my objection. 

 

I am still concerned regarding the length of time this work will take to be completed.  I 
do have reservations regarding the air and noise pollution caused during the 
development process and after its completion.  I also wonder how this will affect the 
value of my property.  However, I do not think any of this will stop the work going 
ahead and I have been satisfied with the responses to my objections, now that they 
have been confirmed in writing. 

 

I will notify the Department of Transport in writing, but if you could make all other 
parties concerned aware, it would be appreciated.   

  

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vanessa Richardson (Ms) 


